## Public Works Committee - February 22, 2022

Meeting called to order by Chairman Bryan at 9:15 am.

All members present.

Motion was made and carried to approve the agenda as presented.

The minutes from the November 17, 2021 meeting were approved.

The financial report was approved. It was noted that the snow removal budget has been heavily drawn upon due to the nature of the winter.

No old business was discussed.

Public Works Director Kovachevich reported on recent activities which was primarily plowing and removal of snow.

Mike Burg reported that things are going well. He explained that the compliance issues identified in the Sanitary Report will be readily addressed.

Matt Carrier appeared to explain his request to place steps onto the public sidewalk on the Manypenny side of his building at Manypenny and South 2<sup>nd</sup>. No action was taken pending the results of an upcoming survey. Concern was raised about creating a trip hazard.

A request by Lisa Fleming to close small [portion of South 2nd Street adjacent to her business during the afternoon of June 24, 2022. Support was given to her request, but there are some logistical issues to be resolved with City Hall regarding food and alcohol.

Meeting adjourned at 10:05 am.

Next Meeting on March 22, 2022 at 9:00 am at the Fire Hall

Minutes submitted by Jim Bryan